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STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT 

Strategic Goal: The District will narrow the achievement gap between State averages as 

measured by State standardized assessments.  

Objectives: 

 The District will: 

1. Maintain Quality First Funding for Mt. Vista Kindergarten Prep Program. 

2. Hold quarterly study sessions with the Governing Board to review student 

benchmark achievement data and academic growth across grade levels. 

 3. Increase enrollment in the National Board Certified Teacher (NBCT)  

program by at least one by emphasizing the benefits of National Board Certification.  

 

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION 

Strategic Goal: The District will ensure funding is spent to produce better academic 

achievement. 

Objectives: 

 The District will: 

1. Sell the Oracle Ridge property. 

2. Implement a successful transition leading up to and following the retirement of our 

current Business Manager.  

3. Gain voter approval to continue our 15% Maintenance and Operations Override 

in the November 2023 election. 

 

SAFE CAMPUSES 

Strategic Goal: The District will provide safe and engaging learning environments which 

promote the physical, mental, and emotional well-being of students. 

Objectives:  

 The District will: 

1. Continue to identify outstanding safety deficiencies and seek funding to 

minimize. 

2. Conduct a campus threat assessment and address identified areas in need of 

improvement. 

 3. Foster a positive staff culture and climate by conducting a review of  

 pertinent policy areas and procedures. 

 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

Strategic Goal: The District will increase community engagement. 

Objectives:  

 The District will: 

 1. Focus on engagement with Eagle Crest Ranch and the Town of Oracle. 

2. Increase Governing Board visibility at school events and during the traditional 

school day.   

5. Continue to display “Fast Facts” on the District website and create a tangible “Fast 

Facts” card to be distributed to community members.   

  


